Police Pension Board — Reappointment of Alan Harbut

Alan Harbut has been a resident of Roscoe since 2001 and brings a wealth of public service and
leadership experience to his role on the Police Pension Board. A retired Postmaster with the U.S.
Postal Service, Mr. Harbut also served as Treasurer, Vice President, and President of the Northern
Illinois Chapter of the National Association of Postmasters of the United States. He previously
served five years as a Trustee on the Roscoe Police Pension Board, including three years as Vice
President. In addition to his past service to the Village, he remains active in the community as a
member of the Loves Park Lions Club. His reappointment reflects the Village’s appreciation for
his continued commitment and proven experience in oversight and fiduciary responsibility.



